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Check the appropriate box below if the Form 8-K filing is intended to
simultaneously satisfy the filing obligation of the registrant under any of the
following provisions:

[  ] Written communications pursuant to Rule 425 under the Securities Act (17
     CFR 230.425)

[  ] Soliciting material pursuant to Rule 14a-12 under the Exchange Act (17 CFR
     240.14a-12)

[  ] Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 14d-2(b) under the
     Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.14d-2(b))

[  ] Pre-commencement communications pursuant to Rule 13e-4(c) under the
     Exchange Act (17 CFR 240.13e-4(c))

Item 1.01. Entry into a Material Definitive Agreement

Pursuant to an Indenture dated as of May 21, 2007 (the "Indenture") between
United States Steel Corporation (the "Corporation") and The Bank of New York
Mellon as trustee (the "Trustee") a copy of which was filed as Exhibit 4.1 to
the Corporation's Report on Form 8-K filed on May 22, 2007, the Corporation and
the Trustee entered into the Fourth Supplemental Indenture dated as of March
19,2010 (the "Supplemental Indenture").  The Supplemental Indenture provides
for the issuance and sets forth the terms of the Corporation's 7.375% Senior
Notes due 2020 (the "Notes") The Supplemental Indenture also contains
covenants regarding limitations on liens and sale-leasebacks and the purchase
of the Notes upon a change of control and other customary provisions.

A copy of the Supplemental Indenture is filed herewith as Exhibit 4.1.

Item 2.03. Creation of a Direct Financial Obligation or an Obligation under an
Off-Balance Sheet Arrangement of a Registrant

On March 19, 2010, the Corporation consummated the issuance and sale of
$600,000,000    principal amount of the Notes pursuant to the terms of the
Indenture and the Supplemental Indenture.  The material terms of the Notes are



set forth in the Notes and in the Indenture and the Supplemental Indenture.

A specimen copy of the Note is filed herewith as Exhibit 4.2.

Item 9.01.  Financial Statements and Exhibits

(c) Exhibits

     4.1  Fourth Supplemental Indenture dated as of March 19, 2010 to Indenture
          dated as of May 21, 2007.
     4.2  7.375% Specimen Senior Note due 2020.

                                    SIGNATURE

     Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

UNITED STATES STEEL CORPORATION

By   /s/ Gregory A. Zovko
     --------------------
     Gregory A. Zovko
     Vice President &
     Controller

Dated:  March 23, 2010





following terms have the meanings ascribed to them as follows:

     "Attributable Debt" means, with respect to any sale and leaseback
transaction, at the time of determination, the lesser of (1) the sale price of
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   sewers, electric lines,  telegraph and telephone lines and other
   similar  purposes,  or zoning  or other restrictions as to the use of
          real property or  Liens incidental  to the conduct of the business of
          such Person  or  to  the ownership of its properties which were not
          Incurred in connection with Indebtedness  and  which do not in the
          aggregate materially  adversely affect the value of said properties
          or materially impair their use  in the operation of the business of
          such Person;

     (v)  Liens  securing  Indebtedness Incurred to  finance  the
          construction, purchase  or  lease  of,  or repairs, improvements  or
          additions  to, property,  plant or equipment of such Person;
          provided, however,  that the Lien may not extend to any other
          property owned by such Person  at the  time the Lien is Incurred
          (other than assets and property affixed or appurtenant thereto), and
          the Indebtedness (other than any interest thereon)  secured by the
          Lien may not be Incurred more than  180  days after  the  later  of
          the  acquisition, completion  of  construction, repair, improvement,
          addition or commencement of full operation of the property subject to
          the Lien;

     (vi) Liens existing on the issue date of the Notes;

     (vii)Liens on property or shares of capital stock of another Person
          at the  time  such  other  Person becomes a Subsidiary  of  such
          Person; provided, however, that the Liens may not extend to any other
          property owned  by  such  Person  (other than assets and  property
          affixed  or appurtenant thereto);

    (viii)Liens  securing  industrial revenue or pollution  control  bonds
          issued for the benefit of the Company;

     (ix) Liens  on  property at the time such Person or any of its
          Subsidiaries acquires the property, including any acquisition by
          means of a  merger or  consolidation  with or into such Person or a
          Subsidiary  of  such Person; provided, however, that the Liens may
          not extend to any  other property owned by such Person (other than
          assets and property  affixed or appurtenant thereto);

     (x)  Liens  securing Indebtedness or other obligations of a  Subsidiary
          of such  Person owing to such Person or a wholly-owned Subsidiary of
          such Person;

     (xi) Liens  to  secure  any Refinancing (or successive Refinancings)  as
          a whole, or in part, of any Indebtedness secured by any Lien referred
          to in  the  foregoing clauses (v), (vi), (vii), (viii) or (ix);
          provided, however,  that: (a) such new Lien shall be limited to all
          or  part  of the  same  property  and  assets that secured or,  under
          the  written agreements pursuant to which the original Lien arose,
          could secure the original  Lien (plus improvements and accessions to,
          such property  or proceeds  or distributions thereof); and (b) the
          Indebtedness  secured by  such Lien at such time is not increased to
          any amount greater than the  sum  of  (x)  the outstanding principal
          amount  or,  if  greater, committed  amount of the Indebtedness under
          clauses (v), (vi),  (vii), (viii)  or  (ix) at the time the original
          Lien became a Lien permitted under  the Indenture and (y) an amount
          necessary to pay any  fees  and expenses,  including premiums,
          related to such Refinancing, refunding, extension, renewal or
          replacement; and

     (xii)Liens  on  assets  subject to a sale and  leaseback  transaction
          securing  Attributable  Debt  permitted to  be  Incurred  pursuant
          to Section 3.02.

     Notwithstanding   the   foregoing  restrictions,  the   Company   and  its
Subsidiaries  shall be permitted to Incur Indebtedness secured by a  Lien
which would  otherwise  be subject to the foregoing restrictions without
equally  and ratably  securing the Notes, if any, provided that, after giving
effect to  such Indebtedness,  the aggregate amount of all Indebtedness
secured  by  Liens  (not including Liens permitted under clauses (i) through
(xii) above), together  with all  Attributable Debt outstanding pursuant to
the second paragraph  of  Section 3.02, does not exceed 15% of the
Consolidated Net Tangible Assets of the Company calculated as of the date of
the creation or incurrence of the Lien. The Company and  its Subsidiaries also
may, without equally and ratably securing the  Notes, create  or  Incur  Liens
that extend, renew, substitute or  replace  (including successive extensions,
renewals, substitutions or replacements), in whole or  in part, any Lien
permitted pursuant to the preceding sentence.

     Section 3.02.    Limitation on Sale and Leaseback Transactions.

     The  Company shall not directly or indirectly, and shall not permit any
of its  Subsidiaries that own a Principal Property directly or indirectly to,
enter into  any  sale and leaseback transaction for the sale and leasing back
of  any Principal Property, whether now owned or hereafter acquired, unless:



     (i)  such transaction was entered into prior to the date of issuance of
the Notes (other than any additional Notes);

     (ii) such transaction was for the sale and leasing back to the Company
          or  one  of its Subsidiaries of any property by the Company or one
          of its Subsidiaries;

     (iii)such  transaction involves a lease for not more than three years
          (or  which may be terminated by the Company or its Subsidiaries
          within a period of not more than three years);

     (iv) the  Company would be entitled to Incur Indebtedness secured by a
          Lien with  respect  to such sale and leaseback transaction without
          equally and  ratably  securing  the Notes pursuant to the  last
          paragraph  of Section 3.01; or

     (v)  the  Company applies an amount equal to the net proceeds from the
          sale of  such property to the purchase of other property or assets
          used  or useful  in its business or to the retirement of long-term
          Indebtedness within  365 days before or after the effective date of
          any  such  sale and  leaseback  transaction; provided that, in lieu
          of  applying  such amount  to  the retirement of long-term
          Indebtedness, the Company  may deliver  Notes  of  both series to the
          Trustee for cancellation,  such Notes to be credited at the cost
          thereof to it.

     Notwithstanding the restrictions set forth in the preceding paragraph,
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national standing appointed by the Company.

     "Reference  Treasury Dealer" means Banc of America Securities LLC  and
its successors, and at least two other primary U.S. government securities
dealers in New  York  City (each, a "Primary Treasury Dealer") selected by the
Independent Investment  Banker; provided, however, that if any of the foregoing
shall  cease to  be  a Primary Treasury Dealer, the Company shall substitute
therefor another Primary Treasury Dealer.

     "Reference  Treasury  Dealer  Quotations"  means,  with  respect  to
each Reference Treasury Dealer and any redemption date for the Notes, an
average,  as determined  by  the  Company, of the bid and asked  prices  for
the  Comparable Treasury  Issue  for the Notes, expressed in each case as a
percentage  of  its principal  amount,  quoted in writing to the Trustee by
the  Reference  Treasury Dealer at 3:30 p.m., New York City time, on the
third business day preceding the redemption date.

     "Treasury  Yield" means, with respect to any redemption date applicable
to the  Notes,  the  rate  per annum equal to the semiannual  equivalent
yield to maturity,  computed  as  of  the third business day  immediately
preceding the redemption  date, of the Comparable Treasury Issue, assuming  a
price  for the Comparable  Treasury Issue, expressed as a percentage of its
principal amount, equal to the applicable Comparable Treasury Price for the
redemption date.

     Section 4.02.    Purchase of Notes Upon a Change of Control Repurchase
Event.

     If  a  Change  of Control Repurchase Event occurs, unless the  Company
has exercised  its right to redeem the Notes pursuant to the Indenture, the
Company shall be required to make an offer to each Holder of the Notes to
repurchase all or  any  part (in excess of $1,000 and in integral multiples of
$1,000) of  that Holder's  Notes  at a repurchase price in cash equal to 101%
of  the  aggregate principal  amount of the Notes repurchased plus any accrued
and unpaid  interest on  the  Notes repurchased to, but not including, the date
of repurchase. Within 30  days  following any Change of Control Repurchase
Event or, at the option  of the  Company,  prior to any Change of Control, but
after the public announcement of the Change of Control, the Company shall mail
a notice to each Holder, with a copy  to the Trustee, describing the
transaction or transactions that constitute or  may  constitute  the  Change of
Control Repurchase  Event  and  offering  to repurchase  the  Notes on the
payment date specified in the notice,  which  date shall  be  no earlier than
30 days and no later than 60 days from the date  such notice  is mailed. The
notice shall, if mailed prior to the date of consummation of  the Change of
Control, state that the offer to purchase is conditioned on  a Change  of
Control Repurchase Event occurring on or prior to the  payment  date specified
in the notice. The Company shall comply with the requirements of  Rule 14e-1
under  the  Exchange Act, and any other securities laws  and  regulations
thereunder to the extent those laws and regulations are applicable in
connection with  the  repurchase of the Notes as a result of a Change of
Control Repurchase Event.  To  the extent that the provisions of any securities
laws or regulations conflict  with the Change of Control Repurchase Event
provisions of  the  Notes, the Company shall comply with the applicable
securities laws and regulations and shall not be deemed to have breached its
obligations under the Change of Control Repurchase Event provisions of the
Notes by virtue of such conflict.

     On  the repurchase date following a Change of Control Repurchase Event,
the Company shall, to the extent lawful:

     (i)  accept  for  payment all the Notes or portions of the  Notes
          properly tendered pursuant to its offer;

     (ii) deposit  with the Paying Agent an amount equal to the  aggregate
          purchase price in respect of all of the Notes or portions of the
          Notes properly tendered; and

     (iii)deliver  or  cause  to  be delivered to the  Trustee  the  Notes
          properly accepted, together with an officer's certificate stating
          the aggregate principal amount of Notes being purchased by the
          Company.

     The  Paying  Agent  shall promptly mail to each Holder  of  Notes
properly tendered,  the  purchase  price for the Notes, and the  Trustee
shall  promptly authenticate and �h Hoe esproy �ကthe ee
s pr �ကtchase  roy �ကt it ⼀er;
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are applicable:

     "Change of Control" shall occur if: (1) any "person" (as such term is
used in  Sections  13(d) and 14(d) of the Exchange Act) is or becomes the
"beneficial owner" (as defined in Rules 13d-3 and 13d-5 under the Exchange Act,
except  that for  purposes of this clause (1) such person shall be deemed to
have "beneficial ownership" of all shares that any such person has the right to
acquire,  whether such  right  is  exercisable immediately or only after  the
passage  of  time), directly or indirectly, of more than 50% of the total
voting power of the Voting Stock  of  the  Company;  (2) individuals who on the
issue  date  of  the  Notes constituted  the  Board  of Directors (together
with  any  new  directors  whose election  by  such Board of Directors or whose
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of which  so  executed shall be deemed to be an original, but all such
counterparts shall together constitute but one and the same instrument.

     Section 6.09.    Trustee Disclaimer.

     The  Trustee  makes no representation as to the validity or sufficiency
of this  Supplemental Indenture other than as to the validity of its execution
and delivery  by the Trustee.  The recitals and statements herein are deemed
to  be those of the Company and not the Trustee.

                  [Remainder of page intentionally left blank]

     IN  WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties to this Supplemental Indenture have
caused it to be duly executed as of the day and year first above written.

                            UNITED STATES STEEL CORPORATION

                            By:/s/ L. T. Brockway
                            ------------------------------------
                            Name:  L. T. Brockway
                            Title: Vice President & Treasurer

                            THE BANK OF NEW YORK MELLON, as Trustee

                            By:/s/ Mary Miselis
                            -------------------------------------
                            Name:  Mary Miselis
                            Title: Vice President

                                    Exhibit A

                   Form of Global Note Representing the Notes



     THIS GLOBAL NOTE IS HELD BY THE DEPOSITARY (AS DEFINED IN THE SUPPLEMENTAL
INDENTURE TO THE INDENTURE GOVERNING THIS NOTE) OR ITS NOMINEE IN CUSTODY FOR
THE BENEFIT OF THE BENEFICIAL OWNERS HEREOF, AND IS NOT TRANSFERABLE TO ANY
PERSON UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES EXCEPT THAT (I) THE TRUSTEE MAY MAKE SUCH
NOTATIONS HEREON AS MAY BE REQUIRED PURSUANT TO ARTICLE III OF THE INDENTURE,
(II) THIS GLOBAL NOTE MAY BE EXCHANGED PURSUANT TO SECTION 3.05 OF THE
INDENTURE, (III) THIS GLOBAL NOTE MAY BE DELIVERED TO THE TRUSTEE FOR
CANCELLATION PURSUANT TO SECTION 3.09 OF THE INDENTURE AND (IV) THIS GLOBAL
NOTE MAY BE TRANSFERRED TO A SUCCESSOR DEPOSITARY WITH THE PRIOR WRITTEN
CONSENT OF THE COMPANY OR ANY SUCCESSOR THERETO.

     UNLESS THIS NOTE IS PRESENTED BY AN AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE OF THE
DEPOSITARY (AS DEFINED IN THE SUPPLEMENTAL INDENTURE TO THE INDENTURE GOVERNING
THIS NOTE), TO THE COMPANY OR ANY SUCCESSOR THERETO OR ITS AGENT FOR
REGISTRATION OF TRANSFER, EXCHANGE, OR PAYMENT, AND ANY CERTIFICATE ISSUED IS
REGISTERED IN THE NAME OF CEDE & CO. OR IN SUCH OTHER NAME AS IS REQUESTED BY
AN AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE OF THE DEPOSITARY (AND ANY PAYMENT IS MADE TO
CEDE & CO. OR TO SUCH OTHER ENTITY AS IS REQUESTED BY AN AUTHORIZED
REPRESENTATIVE OF THE DEPOSITARYu蝐�O OR DGڇ倀 OTANE
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          7.   Change of Control Repurchase Event.

     If a Change of Control Repurchase Event occurs, unless the Company has
exercised its right to redeem the Notes pursuant to the Indenture, the Company
shall be required to make an offer to each Holder to repurchase all or any part
(in excess of $1,000 and in integral multiples of $1,000) of that Holder's
Notes at a repurchase price in cash equal to 101% of the aggregate principal
amount of the Notes repurchased plus any accrued and unpaid interest on the
Notes repurchased to, but not including, the date of repurchase. Within 30 days
following any Change of Control Repurchase Event or, at the option of the
Company, prior to any Change of Control, but after the public announcement of
the Change of Control, the Company shall mail a notice to each Holder, with a
copy to the Trustee, describing the transaction or transactions that constitute
or may constitute the Change of Control Repurchase Event and offering to
repurchase the Notes on the payment date specified in the notice, which date
shall be no earlier than 30 days and no later than 60 days from the date such
notice is mailed. The notice shall, if mailed prior to the date of consummation
of the Change of Control, state that the offer to purchase is conditioned on a
Change of Control Repurchase Event occurring on or prior to the payment date
specified in the notice. The Company shall comply with the requirements of Rule
14e-1 under the Exchange Act, and any other securities laws and regulations
thereunder to the extent those laws and regulations are applicable in
connection with the repurchase of the Notes as a result of a Change of Control
Repurchase Event. To the extent that the provisions of any securities laws or
regulations conflict with the Change of Control Repurchase Event provisions of
the Notes, the Company shall comply with the applicable securities laws and
regulations and shall not be deemed to have breached its obligations under the
Change of Control Repurchase Event provisions of the Notes by virtue of such
conflict.

     On the repurchase date following a Change of Control Repurchase Event, the
Company shall, to the extent lawful:

          (i)  accept for payment all the Notes or portions of the Notes
properly tendered pursuant to its offer;

          (ii) deposit with the Paying Agent an amount equal to the aggregate
purchase price in respect of all of the Notes or portions of the Notes properly
tendered; and

          (iii) deliver or cause to be delivered to the Trustee the Notes
properly accepted, together with an officer's certificate stating the aggregate
principal amount of Notes being purchased by the Company.

     The Paying Agent shall promptly mail to each Holder of Notes properly
tendered, the purchase price for the Notes, and the Trustee shall promptly
authenticate and mail (or cause to be transferred by book-entry) to each Holder
a new Note equal in principal amount to any unpurchased portion of any Notes
surrendered.

     The Company shall not be required to make an offer to repurchase the Notes
upon a Change of Control Repurchase Event if a third party makes such an offer
in the manner, at the times and otherwise in compliance with the requirements
for an offer made by the Company and such third party purchases all Notes
properly tendered and not withdrawn under its offer.

          8.   Denominations; Transfer; Exchange.

     The Notes are in registered form without coupons in denominations of
$1,000 and integral multiples thereof.  A Holder may register, transfer or
exchange Notes in accordance with the Indenture.  The Security Registrar may
require a Holder, among other things, to furnish appropriate endorsements or
transfer documents and to pay any taxes and fees required by law or permitted
by the Indenture.  The Security Registrar need not register the transfer of or
exchange any Notes selected for redemption (except, in the case of a Note to be
redeemed in part, the portion of the Note not to be redeemed) for a period
beginning 15 business days before a selection of Notes to be redeemed and
ending on the date of such selection.

          9.   Persons Deemed Owners.

     The registered holder of this Note shall be treated as the owner of it for
all purposes.

          10.  Unclaimed Money.

     If money for the payment of principal or interest remains unclaimed for
two years after the date of payment of principal and interest, the Trustee or
Paying Agent shall pay the money back to the Issuer without interest thereon
upon written request by the Issuer.  After any such payment, Holders entitled
to the money shall look only to the Issuer and not the Trustee for payment.

          11.  Defeasance.



     Subject to certain conditions set forth in the Indenture, the Issuer at
any time may terminate some or all of its obligations under the Notes and the
Indenture if the Issuer deposits with the Trustee money or U.S. Government
Obligations for the payment of principal of and interest on the Notes to
redemption or maturity, as the case may be.

          12.  Amendment, Waiver.

     Subject to certain exceptions set forth in the Indenture, (i) the
Indenture or the Notes may be amended with the written consent of the Holders
of a least a majority in principal amount at maturity of the outstanding Notes
and (ii) any default or noncompliance with any provision may be waived with the
written consent of the Holders of a majority in principal amount at maturity of
the outstanding Notes.  Subject to certain exceptions set forth in the
Indenture, without the consent of any Holder, the Issuer and the Trustee may
amend the Indenture or the Notes to cure any ambiguity, omission, defect or
inconsistency, or to provide for uncertificated Notes in addition to or in
place of certificated Notes, or to secure the Notes, or to add additional
covenants of the Issuer or surrender rights and powers conferred on the Issuer,
or to make any change that does not materially and adversely affect the rights
of any Holder.

          13.  Defaults and Remedies.

     Under the Indenture, Events of Default include (i) a failure by the
Company to repurchase Notes of such series tendered for repurchase following
the occurrence of a Change of Control Repurchase Event in conformity with
Paragraph 7 hereto and Section 4.02 of the Supplemental Indenture, (ii) a
default in any payment of interest on any Note when due, continued for 30 days,
(iii) a default in the payment of principal of (or premium, if any) on any Note
when due at its Maturity, (iv) a default in the deposit of any sinking fund
payment, when and as due by the terms of the Note and continuance of such
default for a period of 30 days, (v) a default by the Company in the
performance, or breach, of any covenant or warranty contained in the Indenture
for 90 days after notice, and (vi) certain events of bankruptcy, insolvency or
reorganization of the Company. If an Event of Default occurs and is continuing,
the Trustee or the Holders of at least 25% in aggregate principal amount of the
outstanding Notes may declare all the Notes to be due and payable immediately.

     Holders may not enforce the Indenture or the Notes except as provided in
the Indenture.  The Trustee may refuse to enforce the Indenture or the Notes
unless it receives reasonable indemnity or security.  Subject to certain
limitations, Holders of a majority in principal amount of the Notes may direct
the Trustee in its exercise of any trust or power.  The Trustee may withhold
from Holders notice of any continuing Default or Event of Default (except a
Default or Event of Default in payment of principal or interest) if it
determines that withholding notice is not opposed to their interest.

          14.  Trustee Dealings with the Issuer.

     Subject to the terms of the TIA and the Indenture, the Trustee under the
Indenture, in its individual or any other capacity, may become the owner or
pledgee of Notes and may otherwise deal with and collect obligations owed to it
by the Issuer or its Affiliates and may otherwise deal with the Issuer or its
Affiliates with the same rights it would have if it were not the Trustee.

          15.  No Recourse Against Others.

     No director, officer, employee, member, incorporator or stockholder of the
Issuer shall have any liability for any obligations of the Issuer under the
Notes or the Indenture or for any claim based on, in respect of, or by reason
of such obligations or their creation.  Each Holder of Notes by accepting a
Note waives and releases all such liability.  This waiver and release are part
of the consideration for issuance of the Notes.

          16.  Authentication.

     This Note shall not be valid until an authorized signature of the Trustee
(or an authenticating agent (acting on its behalf)) manually signs the
certificate of authentication on the other side of this Note.

          17.  Abbreviations.

     Customary abbreviations may be used in the name of a Holder or an
assignee, such as: TEN COM (= tenants in common), TEN ENT (= tenants by the
entireties), JT TEN (= joint tenants with right of survivorship and not as
tenants in common), CUST (= Custodian), and U/G/M/A (= Uniform Gifts to Minors
Act).

          18.  CUSIP Numbers.

     Pursuant to a recommendation promulgated by the Committee on Uniform
Security Identification Procedures the Issuer has caused CUSIP numbers to be
printed on the Notes and has directed the Trustee to use CUSIP numbers in
notices of redemption as a convenience to Holders.  No representation is made
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